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REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES

TO THE

LITTLE HULTON AND WALKDEN COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

25TH MARCH, 2002

SALFORD - GAME ON FOR 2002 - INFORMATION ON ORGANISING A QUEEN'S JUBILEE STREET PARTY
The Commonwealth Games Office at Salford City Council have responsibility in co-ordinating Commonwealth Games and Queen's Jubilee events in the City of Salford, and have produced a booklet providing information on organising a Jubilee Street Party.  Copies of the booklet, for anybody interested in staging such an event, will be available at the meeting.
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